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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

To: 

TEXAS EASTERN UNIVERSITY 
100 EAST BERTA • TYLER, TEXAS 75701 • 214/595-0711 

June 21, 1976 

Board of Regents, Texas stern University 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. Board of Regents Meeting 

As you are aware, Wednesday, June 23, 1976 is the date 

for the next Board of Regents meeting. Committees will 

meet at 2:00 p.m. and the board meeting will begin at 
3:00 p.m. The Minutes of the June 14, 1976 meeting are 
enclosed for your information and review. 

II. Credit Where Credit Is Due 

The Tyler Morning Telegraph carried an editorial concern-

ing members of the TEU Board of Regents on Tuesday, June 15, 

1976, and a copy is attached for your information. 

III. Report from Resident Engineer 

Attached is a report from our director of physical plant 

and resident engineer for the week ending June 18, 1976. 

JHS:rc 
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